


 
 
 

Northern California Reined Cow Horse Association 

 
Thank you for your interest in the August 2, 2024 clinic with Jo Anne Carollo.   
 
The price of the clinic is $400.00. To secure your rider spot please submit a nonrefundable deposit of 
$100.00 paid either by check mailed to:   
 
NCRCHA  
c/o Kelly Hamblin  
2450 Oro Quincy Hwy 
Oroville, CA 95966  
 
or  
 
Venmo @   NCRCHA2000@NCRCHA2000  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Balance due by July 29, 2024. 
 
Stalls are available for Thursday night – the cost is $65.00 and includes 2 bags of shavings.  If you are 
attending the horse show on August 3 & 4 the cost for a stall for Thursday through Saturday nights would 
be $155.00 (includes 2 bags of shavings.)  Please let us know if you want a stall for Thursday via email 
NCRCHA2023@gmail.com or text to 530-510-0198.   
 
On Friday, please have your horse warmed up and ready to begin at 7:30 am. We will break for lunch as 
close to 11:30am as possible.  We will take a 1 hour lunch break and finish the day at 4:30pm. Coffee and 
healthy snacks will be available at check in.  Cold water will be available throughout the day to keep 
everyone hydrated.  
 
A BBQ Lunch will be available at the venue for an additional cost. The casino snack bar will NOT be open 
on Friday, the day of the clinic.  
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